E.B. Ford, Esq., M.A.,
Department of Toology and Comparative Anatomy,
University Museum,
CXFORD.

My dear Ford:

I was very glad to have your letter, and should gladly do what I can to help the Genetics book, especially in the parts dealing with metrical characters.

I think Harland, quite unlike Hutchinson, is a little timid about Dominance. It shows, as you point out, in his letter on hybrids, but even more in his paper on Crinkled Dwarf which is coming out, I believe, in the Journal of Genetics for July. The facts are beautiful, just as Butchinson inferred from the early crosses, but though he admits their conformity with my theory, it is really put as an admission.

Shall I see you at Oxford on April 15-17 when the Experimental Biologists meet there, or, at the Oxford and Cambridge Zoologists dinner?

Meanwhile, remember that I am at your ervice.
Yours sincerely,